
Strengths of our Water Resources & Why Meeting was Organized
Znobia Wootan, South Llano Watershed Alliance President

Fundamentals of Hill Country Rivers
Steve Nelle, retired USDA NRCS

North Llano River Restoration, Guadalupe Bass Initiative, Nature Center?
Gary Garrett, retired TPWD State Director of Watershed Conservation

Upper Llano Watershed Protection Plan: 
Economic Benefits of Watersheds
Tom Arsuffi, Director of Llano River Field Station
            
Effective Water Quality Protection Measures 
(Best Management Practices)
for Development in the Hill Country
Erik Harris, P.E. LCRA Water Quality Coordinator   

Speaker Panel Available
Questions & Answers

“Destination Junction”

COMMUNITY MEETING
Thursday, July 31 @ 6pm | Kimble County Courthouse

www.SouthLlano.org

The South Llano Watershed Alliance Invites All Persons Interested in 

Preserving & Enhancing the Confluence of the North & South Llano Rivers


